
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

How good and pleasant it is to welcome everyone 
back.  
 

We trust that everyone had a marvellous summer 
break.  
 
I must admit it shocked me at how much some of 
our children grew during the holiday. 
 
We are happy to report that all our children are in 
full learning mode already. 
Please go through the rest of the newsletter for 
other important announcements or information. 
 
Have a meaningful restful first weekend back. 
 
Kind regards  
Mr Cloete 
 

Friday 5th September 2025 



PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE 
Everybody MUST register and download 

the  ARBOR app. 
 

If you cannot find the email please check your Spam/Junk 
folder. 
 
We suggest you use a desktop or laptop and the internet 
browser Google for login on for the first time.  
 
Once you have successfully logged on, you can use your 
phone to download the Arbor app from the App store (Apple) 
or Google Play (Android).  
 
 
All balances MUST now be paid on ARBOR 
 
All emails will be now be sent through Arbor. 
 
 

Thank you. 
 
 











This is our Menu for 
the coming week 




